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Subject: RDF representation of RDA relationship designators: a follow-up discussion paper 
 

ALA thanks the CILIP representative for his detailed analysis of the relationship designators in 
RDA and how to represent them in RDF. We agree with the recommendations in the paper and 
its appendices. 


